
 

To: andrewg@aghamel.com.au 
Subject: Testimonial 
 
 

Attn:      Andrew Gowan 
               Best Practice Lighting (BPL) 
 
BPL has recently completed an upgrade of  our corridor lamps and fittings (1700 of ) over 23 
hotel  floors.  Despite using 1/3rd of the power of the previous lamps, they have more than 
delivered the required performance and within specification. This was a sizeable project and it 
was important that it was conducted in a professional and efficient manner – BPL delivered on 
both fronts 
 
BPL is a relatively new supplier to the Grand Hyatt, but has already proved to be able to deliver 
the required solutions in a prompt and efficient manner and at competitive rates.   These 
solutions have been class leading in terms of efficiency in our conversion to LED where others 
struggled to come close.  BPL has also been able to supply all our traditional lighting 
requirements. 
 
Andrew Gowan, the proprietor of BPL has also demonstrated a keen eye for not only technical 
detail, but also the importance in delivering new LED products in accordance with delivering the 
ambience so valued in our luxury hotel.  
 
I would have no hesitation in recommending Best Practice Lighting as a preferred supplier to any 
business, as we continue to partner with them on our next lighting project.  
 
Regards  

 
David Zammit 
Director of Engineering 
 
Grand Hyatt Melbourne 
123 Collins Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 Australia 
+ 61 3 9653 4908 TELEPHONE 

+ 61 4 38 851234 MOBILE 
+ 61 3 9653 4982 FAX 
david.zammit@hyatt.com 
melbourne.grand.hyatt.com 
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